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Dear Families, 
We hope you are all well. Thank you for 
taking the time to read our monthly 
newsletter that shows you some of what 
we have been up to. We provide a range 
of different activities throughout 
the day that is planned for weekly. We 
ensure these activities offer support 
and also promote challenge to our 
children. If you have any queries/
comments/feedback/suggestions please 
contact us directly on Lmns@little-
marvels.co.uk. Please also follow, 
like and support our social media 
pages: @littlemarvelsnurseryservices 
on Instagram and @
littlemarvelsnuseryserves on Facebook. 
Kind regards,
Lisa Kearne
Buisness Manager 

RolePlay! 

The babies have experienced shops in their 
role play this month. Role play activities help to 
promote children’s communication and language it 
also promotes their personal, social and emotional 
development. Adding play tills promote the child’s 
technological skills as they work out what buttons 
to press to make certain actions. The babies really 
enjoyed this activity. 

This month preschool children have been learning 
all about maths. We’ve been practising our counting 
and recognising our numbers up to 10. The children 
got cubes and correctly fitted them into spaces and 
then carefully using their finger counted how many 
cubes they had. Another activity which we did was 
finding numbers on a number tree to see if we were 
able to recognise some of our numbers. It can also 
help to improve their memory and concentration.
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Foam! 

The toddlers have enjoyed messy and sensory play this 
term. One activity we did was to explore shaving foam 
and adding toys to see if we could make marks with 
the foam. Messy and sensory play activities will help 
to promote children’s language in learning new words 
to describe textures/feelings. It helps to promote their 
physical development and helps with their concentration 
as well as developing their curiosity. 

Messy Play! 

The babies have enjoyed lots of messy play activities this 
month! We squirted paint into our big tough tray and 
then let the babies explore using their bodies. The babies 
really enjoyed getting very messy making marks and 
feeling the texture of the paint on their body parts. Messy 
play activities promote a baby’s physical development as 
well as helping to foster their curiosity, imagination and 
exploration.

This month the children in toddler room have been 
learning all about their colours. One activity that 
the toddlers did was to correctly try and match 
an object with the correct colour paper on the 
tray. The toddlers did so well and had very good 
concentration for the activity.  Learning the colours 
is a milestone in early childhood and represents a 
child’s cognitive understanding.  Exposing children to 
and teaching them about the colours develops their 
visual perception – which is the ability of the brain to 
correctly interpret what the eyes see. 

Can all parents / guardians and carers please ensure that all 
personal items are labelled with your child’s name. We have lots 
of children in and out every day and do not want to mix their 
belongings up. 

Labelling Personal Items

Learning Colours! 

NOTICES: 
Easter half term: Last day is Friday 31st March 2023
Children return on Wednesday 19th March 2023

A reminder for parent’s/carers if your child is unwell, they need to 
stay at home until they are better before returning back to nursery.


